
 
 
 
SWW update – March 2024 
 
On Monday 5th February 2024, SWW attended the Parish Council public meeting to 
answer queries raised by the Parish Council.  In response to a specific query raised, 
the PC has received the following reply for your information: 
  
 
Cllr Culhane asked for a timeline on when the remaining EDM’s (Event Duration 
Monitors) will be on Waterfit Live.   
 
WaterFit Live is our platform for sharing information about our storm overflows. We 
have been required by Government to share near real time EDM data for all our storm 
overflows by 2025 but began sharing this information for our bathing waters in March 
2023. Later this year we plan to begin sharing this near real time EDM data for all our 
remaining storm overflows, not just those at our beaches, but those along our rivers 
too. 
  
We had hoped to launch this next phase of WaterFit Live early in 2024, but it is very 
important to us that we fully engage with all of our stakeholders and take onboard their 
feedback prior to launch. We live in a unique area of the country, and we need to make 
sure that when we do provide this data, it’s shared in best way possible for those who 
will use it most. These conversations are currently ongoing. 
  
Once we have an update, we will ensure to share it with you. 
  
Many Thanks. 
 

   
 
 
 

 

 

 


